
 

 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
Class 2 – Recorders 
Class 2 have been in the privileged position of receiving specialist peripatetic music teaching 
every week from Carolyn Fyfe. Because of this, every child at Crosby leaves our school in Year 6 
able to read musical notation which is something I’m very proud of. It’s certainly not the standard 
in the vast majority of other schools across the country.  In order to continue this musical 
tradition, we are asking parents of Class 2 students to continue their voluntary contributions of 
£10 per term towards the cost of this activity.  Payment can be made via ParentPay.  We know 
this is outstanding value and we thank you for showing your appreciation.  
 
Reminder 
As the weather is changing, please can we remind all children to have wellies in school if they 
wish to continue to play on the grass.  Please also make sure children have a waterproof coat at 
school every day. 
 
Message from Karen Asquith 
Hello all, 
The children have been asked to provide a guy for the bonfire on Maulds Meaburn village green 
on the 5th November.  Please could you have a look and see if you can provide any of the 
following… 
 

Gloves, A hat, Boots, A scarf. 
 

Would anyone like to make a papier-mâché head?!  We have a boiler suit, straw and string 
already promised.  I will organise a time to make the guy.  Help would be great!  If you can 
message me on hollyhowe15@me.com I’ll arrange to collect items. 
 
The Friends of Crosby Ravensworth School Annual General Meeting 
We would like to give notice of the AGM of The Friends of Crosby Ravensworth School, to be 
held on Monday 9th October 2023 in the school. The meeting will be from 7.00pm to 8.00pm. 
 
Trip to Beamish Museum 
Please find attached letter regarding whole-school trip to Beamish Museum on Wednesday 11th 
October.  The permission slip must be returned in order for your child to attend. The school bus 
can collect the children 15 minutes early for the trip to Beamish, which means the children 
will be at school for 8.30am.   
 
Please ensure children have a rucksack, water bottle,  water proofs and are wearing 
school uniform and comfortable walking shoes. 

 
Pop in and Play 
Our next “Pop in and Play” will be on Monday 16th October. All Children currently not in school or 
pre-school, from birth up to 5 years are welcome to join from 9.30am until 10.30am for fun and 
games.  Please phone to let us know if you’d like to come. Parents must accompany children.  
Please do pass on the message to anyone who you think might also like to know. 
 
 
 

Friday Bulletin 6th October 2023 

mailto:hollyhowe15@me.com
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/crosby-ravensworth-ce/UploadedDocument/5a6eae20-e060-42b9-9208-851d4f769709/pop-play-2023-2024.pdf


           

***SCHOOL 100 CLUB SEPTEMBER DRAW*** 
 
1st     £22.75  no89  Emma Tebbey 
2nd    £13.65  no80  Mary Wood 
3rd     £9.10   no51   Andrew Woodward 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
    Mr D Priestley 
    Headteacher 
 
 
  Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
   Wednesday 11th October  Beamish trip 
   Monday 16Th October  Pop in and Play  
   Wednesday 15th November  Parents Evening 
   Wednesday 13th December  6pm School Play in Village Hall 
   Thursday 14th December  Community Christmas Lunch and children’s party 

Does anyone know a 

family with youngsters 

who might be 

interested?  Please pass 

on the details! 


